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Comments: Help designate Future Wilderness areas for New Mexico Forests

 

 

Oct 16, 2014

 

Cibola National Forest Supervisor Elaine Kohrman

 

Dear Kohrman,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Cibola National Forest

wilderness inventory process.

 

Please make the choice that protects the forest lands that can't speak

for themselves, so the wildlife and plant life are preserved. The

Cibola Naional Forest, Mount Taylor Ranger District, the Magdelena

ranger district; please protect every area that needs protection to

maintain their natural state.

 

Our public forestlands should be protected for the enjoyment and

benefit everybody, not for short-term profit or the benefit of any one

special interest group.

 

Sincerely,

 

Elissa Heyman

514 E Palace Ave

Santa Fe, NM 87501-2226

 

 

 


